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My name is Timothy Bums and I am e-mailing you today with regards to advice received 
that a Bill has been proposed to State Government regarding changes to the Transpo1i 
Operations (Passenger Transpo1i) Act 1994. 

I wish to submit to the committee that I wholeheaiiedly disagree with the proposed 
changes and fmthennore believe that with the ACT leading the way, Uber and other ride­

shai·ing options soon to come to Australian shores should be welcomed like the breath of 
fresh air they tmly ai·e to the public transpo1i industiy . 

Ride-shai·ing has been so well received by the public for it's ease of use, reliability & 
overall cheaper outcome that it has pushed the Queensland Palaszczuk government to 
undergo an independent review set to begin in the coming weeks. 

The question then, I must ask, is why this Bill should even be considered as nothing else 
but a back peddle towards a better solution for all citizens of this fine state. 

Hundreds of thousands of people Austi·alia wide and millions of people world wide have 
voted with their fingers. 

Now is to time for us to take control of our public ti·anspo1i network and shape it the way 
we want. And what better way to staii than by disposing of this Bill quickly and quietly. 

I firmly believe Queensland can benefit greatly from ride sharing in a professional sense 
and I thank you for your time in allowing the public to comment on these proposed 
changes. 

Please don't hesitate to write back to me on this matter as I would be happy to discuss the 
points mentioned in this e-mail. 

Kind regai·ds, 

- Timothy 




